
 
AGM Council updates: 
 

• The Council has elected a new Speaker of Council- Fatoumatta Camara Masters’s student in 
the Peace and Conflict Studies program. 

• The council is organizing a mandatory council meeting on Friday April 28th that all 
councillors are required to attend who will be serving in the year 2023- 2024. The meeting 
will have various activities to encourage engagement and team building among councillors.  

• The Council heard from the Associate Deans about the passing of the TA policy which serves 
to improve the experience and transparency for Tas at UW. 

• The Council also heard from different departments working to enhance the graduate 
experience at UW and gave their input and feedback about how to make processes better. It 
included the Writing ad Communication center, the Student Success Office, and the 
Teaching Innovation Incubator. 

• The Council also shared input for Waterloo @ 100 to President Vivek Goel. 

• The Council voted on the GSA fee, and  Graduate House fee. 

• Throughout the year, GSA's amazing housing, advocacy, and well-being coordinators 
presented to the Council the projects they are working on and the targets they're looking to 
achieve.  

 


